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From : HQ 

Ref :  GR21_004 

To : Unit Commanders 

Cc : Major Unit Commanders 

Tel : 2712 8900 

Fax : 2715 6944 

Date: 12 April 2021 

 

Resumption of Corps Activities 

 

   Squadrons/units may consider resumption of actual training and meetings with 

effect from Monday, April 12. OCs squadron/unit should ensure the following 

precautionary measures are taken: 

 

1. upon entering the training/venue, all participants should: 

a. record attendance with "LeaveHomeSafe" venue QR Code or register the 

attendance with other format in case this is not available; 

b. clean their hands with sanitizing agent;  

c. conduct body temperature check; 

2. all participants should wear a face mask at all times; 

3. no food and drink should be served throughout the training/meeting session; & 

4. maintain suitable physical distancing. 

In addition, individual venue operator/host may impose other precautionary health 

measures which should be followed.   

 

Squadrons/units may consider using HQ Workshop or Wing HQ for training 

and meetings. Number of participants inside HQ Workshop and the two classrooms at 

Wing HQ should be limited to 20 each. Please contact HQ for reservation and enquiry 

by phone at 2712 8900 or by email to hq@aircadets.org.hk. 

 

 

Mandy WONG 

Administrative Manager 
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